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I strongly oppose this bill as written. It should not move forward.  Oregon and 

Portland in particular, are no longer safe due to lack of law enforcement.  It seems 

the democrats in Salem cant find enough way to remove and hinder law enforcement 

from keeping Oregonians safe. This bill does nothing but pare down an already small 

pool of candidates.  This is often a career chosen instead of going to a 4 year 

college.  Reconsider the safety of Oregonians and do not move this short sighted bill 

forward 


